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Indebted for your trust, we promise to handle it with care.  

 

 
To: Transfusion Services Managers 
From: Hospital Relations  
Date: July 1, 2019 
Re:  iWeBB® access 
 
Some of you may have experienced problems when trying to place blood product orders 
online via iWeBB®.  There was an issue causing intermittent inaccessibility of 
carterbloodcare.org; however, the issue should be resolved.  
 
If you are unable to order online, please phone or fax in your order. 
 
Thank you for your notification and patience.  
 
 
 
 
 


